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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 7:42 AM
To: Schreiner Evan
Cc: Bruce Iverson (BIverson@trcsolutions.com); Quinn, Kenneth; Crass, David A 

(DACrass@michaelbest.com)
Subject: RE: BRRTS # 0237000006_Wauleco_ Technical Memorandum - Work Plan Addendum No 

2

Evan, 
 
Thank you for submitting Technical Memorandum – Work Plan Addendum No. 2 for department review. The department 
previously reviewed and concurred with TRC’s Site Investigation Work Plan and Technical Memorandum – Work Plan 
Addendum No. 1. This review focused on Wauleco’s concurrence request for the following:  
 

 Proposed general sampling locations for background sources 
 Proposed approach and locations for the data gap samples 
 Concurrence that the information the WDNR is seeking concerning other potential background sources 

will be provided to Wauleco for review and potential adjustment of this proposed sampling approach, 
prior to the proposed soil sampling being performed. 

 
The department concurs with the general sampling locations proposed for background sources. The department also 
concurs with the approach and proposed locations for the data gap samples; however, the department requests that an 
additional soil sample be collected in the vicinity of 117/120 River Street. The purpose of this sample to assess current soil 
conditions in the vicinity of former soil sample locations. 
 
Upon receipt of additional background information, the department will make available to Wauleco any information 
provided by potential background sources. The department encourages Wauleco to begin securing the necessary access 
agreements for sample collection upon receipt of this email. Please contact me with questions about this notice of 
concurrence. 
 
Thank you, 
Matt 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-839-3750 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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From: Iverson, Bruce <BIverson@trccompanies.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 4:05 PM 
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Sheskey, Teresa <TSheskey@trccompanies.com> 
Subject: BRRTS # 0237000006_Wauleco_ Technical Memorandum - Work Plan Addendum No 2 
 

Matt, on behalf of Wauleco, Inc. (Wauleco), attached for WDNR’s review is Technical Memorandum – Work Plan 
Addendum No. 2 (Tech Memo 2). This Tech Memo 2 presents the results of the air dispersion modeling, and proposes 
soil sample locations.   
 
A hard copy will also submitted to you, and an electronic copy will be submitted to the RR Program Submittal Portal.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me.  Thanks, Bruce 
 

Bruce Iverson, P.E. (WI) 
Senior Project Manager  

 

708 Heartland Trail, Suite 3000, Madison, WI 53717 
T 608.826.3644 | F 608.826.3941 | C 608.235.4963 
LinkedIn | Twitter | Blog | TRCcompanies.com 

 

Please note that our domain name and email addresses have changed 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


